
 2ND DECEMBER 2018  

SCROUNGERS. 24 Players enjoyed the Tuesday competition.                                

Peter Hewson won from Phil Ramsden and perennial visitor Mark Ford. 

On Thursday the men held their annual Veterans Pairs competition. Some 

complained about their aches and pains and didn’t think they could last out the 

day but undefeated were the ever reliable Terry Martin with partner, spring -

chicken Geoff Sadgrove. Second was Richard Sounness with Ron North while     

Carl Connell and John Spencer cleaned up in third place. 

Volunteers Richard Piggott, Simon Messina and 

John Wells are helping Todd Jefferis painting 

the games room. A great rollup of vollies got 

the project started last Monday by moving the 

pool tables, removing all the fixtures, ceilings 

and floor carpet. 

A big thankyou to Todd who has donated his 

time and expertise with overseeing the project, 

painting the walls and putting in all new LED lighting and wiring among all many 

the other little things that needed doing. 

        Pictured here, John and Todd are 

keeping an eye on builder Mike 

Rystenberg. Mike has generously 

offered his expertise as a favour to the 

Club. Many members have donated 

generously for this project but we still 

require a little more money to complete 

some extra painting. See Bec Jefferis if 

you would like to help. We are all looking forward to a new look clubhouse. 

Congratulations to Jon Sharpe, Matt Mitchell and Doug Wright in making the ILRR 

team to be played in Esperance next year. 

MENS PENNANT RESULTS. Emu Point Red were defeated 1-5 by Albany Green. 

Emu Point Purple defeated Walpole 5-1. 3rd Div. were defeated by Mid Beach 

White 1-5. LADIES PENNANTS - 1ST Div. defeated away at Mt Barker Golf 3-1.   

MENS TRIPLES CHAMPIONSHIP. Sunday. Some brilliant bowls. But not completed. 



 

 

 
 

 


